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From the Editor: Just a reminder, I need articles for the April Newsletter and beyond. Please consider writing 

something: a recent acquisition, a favourite cover, a favourite stamp issue, etc.  

IMPORTANT NOTE: We have changed the date for the next ZOOM session. The new time and date for our 

ZOOM session is Saturday March 1st at 11:15-12:15 Stream 1 of 2. February 15th is cancelled. 

BNAPS Virtual Convention organizers requested this change and we are now participating in the Virtual 

Convention. We could still use another presenter(s) for this session. 

Newfoundland Study Group ZOOM session: Saturday March 1st at 1115-1215  

Stream 1 Newfoundland Chair  Zoom moderator: David Bartlet 

Zoom meeting link: https://us06web.zoom.us/j/83739001163?pwd=33p6IvXnDJTWxtzgT7bdboeIXbRFMt.1  

If you are attending by telephone: Meeting ID: 837 3900 1163 Passcode: 612907 

Find your local number:  https://us06web.zoom.us/u/kc8I5vuLt   

The link to the full list of programs is:  https://bnaps.org/bnapex/bnapex2025-Virtual/BnapexZoomLinks.php 

Klaus Wehlt will present on “Newfoundland - UPU Specimens, an Update” 

 

ORAPEX May 3-4 2025: We will again be attending the ORAPEX show in Ottawa (see flyers below) and will 

have a Study group session on Saturday May 3 at 11:00 am. Details will follow. If you would like to present at 

this meeting, please let me know ASAP with your topic. This is a great way to engage with the public and other 

collectors to promote the hobby and BNAPS and our Study Group.  

From Jim André: I have begun an informal census of off-cover multiples (three or more) of the 3c Victoria from 

the Newfoundland 2nd Cents issue, Scott #33, 34, and 39. My sources of information have mostly been the auction 

catalogs I’ve found online, with the Eastern Auctions catalogs being the most useful so far. I know there are 

potential sources I have not had access to. I will mention this effort and request assistance from the attendees at 

the upcoming Newfoundland Study Group Zoom meeting on March 1st ? 
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Earl Noss sent this re-entry example on Sc30 position 18. It is listed on Trimble’s re-entry site. Note the smudge in front 

of the bow of the ship. The lower image is a proof image provided to Trimble by R. Maresch & Sons. A stamp worth 

looking for. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 
Paid Advertisement 


